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THE PALACE
MASERU
LESOTHO

19th October, 1983

Professor Albie Sachs,

Av. Julius Nyerere, 694,3°Dir.,
Maputo,

MOZAMBIQUE.

Dear Professor Sachs,
Thank you for your letter of 17 September, 1983.

I would like to thank you on behalf of His Majesty King Moshoeshoe II
for your generous donation of your document on "Mozambican Land Law" which
His Majesty has found very informative.

Concerning your remarks on the choice of a topic for the "Thesis",
I wish to say they have been noted. You will be informed of the deve-
lopments when a general consensus has been reached.

Once again thank you for the concern you have shown about His
Majesty's Studies.

Yours sincerely,

E.M. PITSO ZQS
PRIVATE SECRETARY.
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